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English 

In English we are focusing on the text “The 

Tear Thief”, writing character descriptions 

using expanded noun phrases, instructions 

writing and finally our own adaption of the 

story.  

Mathematics 

This half term we will be continuing with 

our multiplication and division unit before 

moving on to looking at measurement.  

 

R.E  

Our RE unit this half term is focused around 

Lent. Children will be looking at the question 

“What helps a person to choose what is right and 

good?”. Children will make their own Lenten 

promises. 

 

History/ Geography 

Geography is our focus this half term where 

we will be looking at ‘Our Wonderful 

World’. Within this unit we will look at the 

United Kingdom and the countries within. 

We will then look at the continents and 

oceans which make up our wonderful world 

and the different climates. 

 

Science – 

Our science unit 

this half term is 

‘living things and 

their habitats’.  

P.E –  

Our PE sessions 

with the sports coach 

will be looking at 

catching and 

throwing. We will 

also be taking part 

in some gross motor 

skill activities. 

Phonics –  

We will be 

continuing to 

follow the Little 

Wandle Rapid 

Catch-up 

programmes for 

those children who 

have been 

identified. 

Music –  

Through our 

Charanga sessions 

we will be 

recognising 

different sounds. 

PSHE/ RSE –  

RSE – likes and dislikes 

Computing 

Our Computing week will be 

focusing around creating 

pictures using Purple Mash. 

Art/ DT 

D&T – Textiles. We will be  

designing and making an 

Easter themed puppet 

 


